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To whom it may concern.

Attached is a submission presented by Richard Gaddum and Michael Donnelly, both from
the Hastings District area, regarding the issue of urban sprawl over the Heretaunga Plains,
slowing creeping over our precious highly productive soils.
Also attached are supporting images of this prolific and unsustainable growth which is
causing the desecration of our diminishing fertile soil resource.

Kind Regards

Richard Gaddum


